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Ohio Chamber PAC Endorses DeWine for Governor 
Columbus – Today, the Ohio Chamber of Commerce Political Action Committee (OCCPAC) 
endorsed Attorney General Mike DeWine for Ohio Governor in the 2018 General Election. 

 “Mike DeWine is committed to making Ohio the best state in the Midwest in which to do 
business and recognizes that, in order to further grow our economy, Ohio has to build upon 
the positive results of the past eight years and take its efforts to create and retain jobs to the 
next level,” Ohio Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Andrew E. Doehrel stated. “In 
combination with his running mate, Secretary of State Jon Husted, the ticket offers a 
plethora of high-level legislative and executive experience on both the state and federal 
levels. They’ll be ready to move Ohio forward from Day One of their administration.” 

 “We have a history of supporting Mike DeWine. Our PAC endorsed him for Attorney 
General in both 2010 and 2014, and he is the clear pro-jobs creation candidate in this race,” 
said Rich Thompson, director of political programs at the Ohio Chamber of Commerce. 
“From this point on, we look forward to working alongside the DeWine-Husted campaign to 
ensure they are successful come November.” 

 Founded in 1893, the Ohio Chamber of Commerce has been the voice of business in Ohio for 
more than a century, aggressively championing free enterprise, economic competitiveness 
and growth for the benefit of all Ohioans. The chamber works to promote and protect the 
interests of its members – large and small. 
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